
Notice of Public Budget Hearing 

For Town of Bear Bluff, Jackson County 

 
Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 4th, 2024 at 6:00 PM at the 

Town of Bear Bluff Town Hall, located at W919 County Road HH, a PUBLIC 

HEARING on the PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET for the Town of Bear Bluff will be held.  

The proposed budget in detail is available for inspection at the town clerk’s 

residence at W1703 Crampton Road by appointment.  The following is a summary 

of the proposed 2025 Budget. 

 
Cash beginning of year 24,222 

Revenues 

  2024 Actual 2025 Budget %change 

Levy   55,637   55,634 0% 

Government   137,185 126,373 0% 

Other      6059                  5000   

Total             198,881  187,007 -6% 

 

   

Expenses  

Government   31,988           31,700             

Public Safety   13,400           14,000     

Public Works   143,347          141,307    

Total              188,735          187,007    

 

End of year funds   15,000 


